
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Attention students who missed picture taking! You
still have a chance for pictures. Nagamine is setting
up the school background in their studio on
Thursday, December 14th for students who are able
to come to their studio, by appointment only.
Students should contact them if they would like to
schedule an appointment at their studio.

Lahainaluna High School will have an Open House on
Thursday, December 14th from 5pm to 7pm at our
cafeteria. There will be food, entertainment, and a
talk story session with teachers. Please encourage
your parents to attend this wonderful event. Mahalo!

Seniors!! Permission forms for Senior Ball are now
available in Ms. Eubank’s room, J204, during recess
and lunch Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays. You
will need to fill out and sign both the front and back of
the form and have a parent sign it before returning it
to Ms. Eubank’s classroom. If you are 18, you can fill it
out themselves though. The deadline for returning
them is 1/12/24. Also, the theme for the Senior Ball is
“Under the Stars” and it’s going to be at the Westin on
January 20th.
For more information on plus ones, tickets, etc, please
check out the flier on our class instagram page
@lunas.co2024!

We are looking for workers for PALS this winter. It is
an 8 hour day with an hour lunch. Dates run through
December 26- January 4th. Training days to be
announced later. If you are 18 years of age you can
apply to be a leader starting pay is $22.32 hourly. If

you aren’t 18 years of age you will apply for
recreational aide starting pay for that position is $20
hour. In order to keep Lahaina pals running we need
workers. If you are interested, please email at
Kiha1926@gmail.com or call 808-868-9496. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Japanese Club: Friday is Origami Day at lunch in
K-102. We will be doing the origami crane project for
the local temples impacted by the fires. Enjoy
making paper cranes and enjoy some good food as
you work. Arigatou gozaimasu!

Anime Club: Voting for the Turkey Hand Drawing
Contest was posted on Google Classroom so please
vote for the best drawing until this Saturday,
December 2nd. Also for members who are going to
Kawaii Kon 2024, please turn in the bottom portion
of the letter to your parents by today, Thursday,
November 30th. Please see Mr. Shigaki if you need
an extension

SPORTS SHORTS

Do you love being in the water and being challenged
to reach your full potential as a student athlete? Well
then the girls water polo team is looking for you.
Please attend an informational meeting in
Mr.Mason’s room, P11, during lunch on Friday
December 1st. P-11 is located behind the AG
building. Mahalo!

Breakfast: Country Breakfast Scramble, Salsa Cup, Fresh Fruit. Lunch: Hamburger Curry and Rice,
Steamed Corn, Green Salad, Cranberry Raspberry Juice, Pineapple Chunks, Whole Grain Roll. Cafeteria
monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:
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